Pamela Martin

Subject: Follow up: Victoria Khabarovsk Association

From: Ekaterina G [

Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2016 7:59 PM
To: Monica Dhawan <mdhawan@victoria.ca>
Subject: Victoria Khabarovsk Association

Hi Monica,

I hope you are doing well. I am writing to let you know that at our last Annual General Meeting at Victoria City
Hall, 6:30 pm, 22 June, 2016, Board members made a decision to dissolve the Association.

The Victoria Khabarovsk Association has not been active for some time and the relationship between the
Canadian and Russian partners has been strained due to recent global events and collaboration between the two
cities.

For this reason, a motion was carried at this year’s AGM to dissolve the Victoria Khabarovsk Association.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Ekaterina Gregory/VKA President



